
AND UNIVERSITY 

1050 MERCHANDISE MART• CHICAGO• ILLINOIS• 60654 

Dr. John A. Hannah 
President 
¥1chigan State University 
East Lansing, :Vichigan 

Dear Dr. Hannah: 

TELEPHONE : 467 -6700 

May 23, 1966 

Many of us have seen newspaper accounts of the allegations made by 
a West Coast publication (Ramparts) regarding the work of 1(ichigan 
State University in Vietnam from 1955 to 1962. I am not certain that 
as many college and university administrators may have had an oppor­
tunity to see the reply made by Michigan State University to these 
allegations , though I understand the Bulletin on International Educa­
tion of the American Council on Education did publish the statement . 

It has occurred to me that college and university administrators around 
the country may not have had an opportunity to see the Michigan State 
University report on this matter and I am wondering if it might be 
possible for College and University Business to have the complege 
statement as released by the university. It would 'be my hope that we 
could make use of this statement as an article for a forthcoming i ssue 
of College and University Business. 

I shall look forward to hearing from you at your convenience. 

With very best regards . 

HWH:lh 

Sincerely, ~ j 

~ IJ, %-Y->n~~-
Harold W. Herman 
Editor 

A McGRAW-HILL / 

DODGE 
PUBLICATION 



May 24, 1966 

Dear Mr. Herman: 

I am glad to send this copy of my statement on the 
Michigan State University project in Vietnam as you 
requested for such use as you care to make of it. 
We do not seek to prolong a painful controversy. but 
at the same time we are anxious that the educational 
world have access to the facts. 

Thank you for your interest in this matter. 

Mr. Harold w .. Heftlan, Editor 
College and University Business 
1050 Merchandise Mart 
Ch1eago, Illinois 60654 

f 
Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

President 
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